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26 February 2020 
 
TO:  PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN YEARS ONE AND TWO 
 
Dear Parents 
 
TRIP TO BRISTOL AQUARIUM/THE MATTHEW  -  TUESDAY, 17 MARCH 2020 
 
As part of our up and coming topic ‘Land Ahoy’, we have organised a trip to Bristol Aquarium and 
sailing on The Matthew on Tuesday, 17 March 2020.  This will provide a unique opportunity for the 
children to learn about life on board sailing ships in the past and also a great experience in the 
Aquarium, finding out about life below the sea. 
 
We will be leaving at 8.30 am (please make sure your child is in school for 8.15 am) and returning 
to school between 4.15 and 4.30 pm.  Your child will need to take a snack and a packed lunch.  (If 
you have ordered a school meal by ParentPay, the main choice will be provided with a Ham 

Sandwich and the vegetarian choice will be provided with a Cheese Sandwich.  Please do not 
worry that the choices shown on ParentPay are for hot meals – this will be substituted for packed 
lunches.) 
 
As part of the day we will be learning about pirates, so we would like all the children (including 
any parent helpers) to come dressed as pirates!  Please also make sure your child has suitable 
footwear and coat in case of wet weather 
 
We look forward to sharing this experience with your child.  The cost of this visit is included in the 
£12 termly payment, payable on ‘Parent Pay’ as previously notified, which is due to be paid by 
Monday, 30 March 2020. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to your Class Teacher by Monday,                 
9 March.  We would also appreciate volunteers to come along with us, so please let us know if 
you are available to help on the slip below and we will contact you to confirm details. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
L FORMOY-BROWN (Mrs)  
Class Teacher 
 

 
PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO CLASS TEACHER BY MONDAY, 9 MARCH 2020 
 
TRIP TO BRISTOL AQUARIUM/MATTHEW  -  TUESDAY, 17 MARCH 
 
 
 
Child's Name:  ............................………………………………….. 
 

CLASS:  PUFFLINGS/TEAL/CYGNET 

 I would like my child to go on the above trip and have made the termly payment via ParentPay. 
 

 I will be available to help, if required

Signed:  ……..………………………………………….. 
Parent/Guardian 

 


